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Dear Grote: 

Glad to hear that you arrived in good order at 
that comfortable summer resort. With such brisk tempera­
tures to aid the circulation they really should charge more 
than we get hereabouts for the Lexington Avenue bus fumes. 

It was very good to have you with us even though 
it was a rather hectic time and left something to be de­
sired as far as personal discussions were concerned. The 
general congestion of our schedule here aside, it was a 
particularly fortunate time for you to be here and to have 
a chance to see the Grants Committee and vice versa. 

One item which we had discussed in the Committee 
meeting before your arrival was the matter of the infor­
mality of your association with Research Corporation. You 
may have noted that you were listed on the seating arrange­
ments for the dinner as a consultant to Research Corpora­
tion. In the other direction you have been good enough to 
indicate a Research Corporation connection on various 
publications of the past several years. It seems to all 
of us both desirable and appropriate to work out something 
which may do you a little more honor and possibly provide 
you with a little more satisfaction in maintaining the 
connection and establishing it on the more clearly under­
stood basis. This will be something for us to talk over 
when you get back. My reason for making a point of it 
right now is to assert more definitely our own continuing 
interest and pride in the association. 

We have .suspended operations as regards the Silver­
cells and will await with interest the next word on them. 
Best wishes on your continuing travels. 

Sincerely yours, 
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CHS: je Charles H. Schauer 


